School District of Chetek
Chetek, WI 54728

Minutes of Special Meeting — Public Forum School Board July 13, 2009

Present: Approximately 39 Chetek/Weyerhaeuser staff, citizens and board members.

Al Brown gave a summary presentation on the consolidation studies and the recommendations
that came from the Joint Community Task Force.

Deb Kutrieb from Chetek and Dave Wiezba from Weyerhaeuser presented the findings from the
Task Force. A time for questions and answers from the community was given. Questions
focused on: financial tax impact, class sizes, school name, consolidation timeline, facilities,
funding after 5 years, whether or not a referendum should be held and a list of committees that
will be formed (transportation, name and mascot, staffing and curriculum, facilities, and finance).

Motion by Witthuhn, seconded by Bilodeau to adjourn. Motion carried. Meeting adjourned at
8:35 p.m.

Natalie Springer, Clerk



